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June 1, 2017

Ted Berger

Construction Operations Manager

City of Allentown ~ Engineering Department
641 S. 10" Street

Third Floor

Allentown, PA 18103

RE: 313/315 N 27" Street
Encroachment Permit

Dear Ted:

As previously discussed | am enclosing an encroachment permit application and site plan for the above
referenced property. Upon further investigation it appears that a portion of the landscape wall and fence
along Monroe St. is also within the public Right-of-way. 1t is not clear to me whether Monroe Street was
ever “opened”, so that portion of the plan may not be an issue. Perhaps we can discuss next Tuesday after
the Shade Tree Commission meeting,

In the meantime if you have any questions please do not hesitate to give me a call.

Thank you,

Christian |. Brown, RLA
Brown Design Corp

¢ browndesigneorp.com



